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The beginning of July saw A level students 
from Coleg Sir Gar, South Wales 
departing for five days to Barcelona to 
work with leading company NexGen. All 
students who attended the trip are 
currently studying the Advanced Skills 
Baccalaureate Wales alongside their 
respective A level subjects. The trip gave 
students the opportunity to hone their 
skills and evaluate their own career 
pathways, interests and values through a 
series of workshops. Learners also 
worked collaboratively to complete a set 
brief for companies from across the globe. 
NexGen’s experience of working with 
numerous further education colleges 
across Wales proved highly beneficial in 
helping to build confidence amongst 
learners and develop the skills needed to 
be successful in the ever




